
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

December 6, 2012 

 

To:  All customers using the BBA-322-A and BBA-519-A amplifiers 

 

Re:  End of life notice 

 

Dear customer, 

 

Linx Technologies is discontinuing production of the BBA-322-A and BBA-519-A amplifiers. 

 

We will continue to supply products to customers as stock allows.  These parts are not recommended for new 

designs. 

 

Parts may be scheduled for delivery up to six months after the last time buy date on a non-cancellable, non-

refundable basis, depending on availability. 

 

We are committed to working closely with our customers during this discontinuation. Please contact Linx if you 

have questions, concerns or would like more information. 

 

 



 

 

 

End of Life Notice for BBA-322-A and BBA-519-A Amplifiers 
PCN #: LEOL-121206-3 

Publish Date: December 6, 2012 

 

Type of Change 
End of life 

Products Affected 
 BBA-322-A 

 BBA-519-A 

 

Description of Change 
End of life notice for BBA-322-A and BBA-519-A  

Reason for Change 
End of life  

Effect of Change 
Production on the BBA-322-A and BBA-519-A amplifiers will cease. We will continue to supply products to 

customers as stock allows. Parts may be scheduled for delivery up to six months after the last time buy date on a 

non-cancellable, non-refundable basis, depending on availability. The parts are not recommended for new designs. 

There are currently no drop-in replacements for the BBA-322-A and BBA-519-A amplifiers.  

Anticipated Last Ship Date 
April 2013 or as stock allows 

Qualification Data 
N/A 

Last Time Buy Date 
No formal last time buy date is established 


